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18 November 20 1 1 

Re: WO253-01 Clean (Irl) Refuse and Recycling Ltd 

Dear Ms Behan, 

I refer to your letter dated 16 November. I would note in relation to the waste licence 
application from Clean (Irl) Refuse and Recycling Ltd that most recently additional 
information was received on 8 September 201 1. The application was deemed to be compliant 
with the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations and the applicant was so notified on 16 
November 201 1. I am to inform you that all licensing work is being progressed as quickly as 
possible but we are working under resource constraints that inevitably impact on our 
throughput of applications. I can assure you that the application of Clean (Irl) Refuse and 
Recycling Ltd is being actively progressed and it is anticipated that a recommendation will be 
put to the Board either in 201 1 or early 2012. 

Yours sincerely 

Brian Meaney 
Environmental Licensing Programme 


